
 

 

On Saturday – July 22/2023 – 15 of us drove down to Big Valley to hike 

Snake Creek.  This included Sue, Rick, their granddaughter Brinn, Ron, 

Cindy, their grandson River, Brent, Maureen, Gary, Lauralee, Ben, Ono, 

Macegil, Kelly and Michele.  We enjoyed watching Brinn scale the shale 

bank.  Cindy taught us how to identify wild peppermint.  Gary won the 

contest for rock skipping the furthest and Maureen received the prize for 

the first person to dive down.  We stopped briefly for a “christening” as 

Rick was starting to overheat. After the hike we then headed back to the 

Pettinger’s cabin at Kerr’s Lake for a ride on the pontoon boat and a 

delicious potluck dinner. Thank you everyone for making this day extra 

special! Unfortunately everyone was too tuckered out to dance – maybe 

next time! � 

  



 

 
 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 
 



 

 



 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 



 
 



 

 
 


